
 

MAY 14, 2024 
 The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, Iowa, met at the Wheatland Community Hall. Present were 
Supervisors Irwin, Srp and George.  
 

 6:00 P.M.   Call to Order – Pledge of Allegiance 
 

 DISCUSSION WITH POSSIBLE ACTION 
 The Board of Supervisors met with the Clinton County Firefighters Association.  The members of the 
association wanted to talk with the Board of Supervisors about various matters including township funding and 
communications dispatch services.  

The discussion started with townships and fire departments. Chairman Irwin explained how the taxation works 
for the township. County Auditor Eric Van Lancker encouraged the fire departments to get contracts with their 
townships.  Irwin talked about Communications. He said he and Van Lancker are working on a 28E agreement with 
first responder agencies, but it hasn’t been presented yet. He said the agreement would put into place how many radios 
an agency will get and how they are replaced. Irwin said the Board levied the dollar amount for the radios and now it 
is up to Communications and the agencies to coordinate equipment and other matters. Sheriff Bill Greenwalt 
explained the Communications Commission Board structure. Greenwalt said he believes the technical oversight board 
could be expanded to communities outside of the three largest cities in the County.   
 

The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Monday, May 20, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. in the Clinton County 
Satellite Office at 226 11th St., DeWitt, IA.  

 

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor                      Jim Irwin, Jr., Chairperson 
-APPROVED- 

 
___________________________           ____________________________ 
County Auditor                     Chairperson 


